
 

 

Transformative Leadership Programme Selection Process 

September 2022 

The selection committee for the Transformative Leadership programme includes 
representatives from Community Action Network [the Programme Directors] and 
representatives from The Wheel [the Programme co-ordinators].  

Following the closing date of the programme, the selection committee review all 
applications individually and then meet to make the final decisions. 

These decisions are guided by: 

 The experience of the individual and their role & responsibility in their organisation 
and in previous roles to lead and manage change  

 The role of the organisation in creating/ working for social change 

 The quality and detail in the application form 

 The commitment of the individual’s organisation to the programme 

 The commitment of organisations since the programme began [i.e. organisations 
that have seen the value of the programme and have identified a number of 
individuals from their organisation to attend over the years] 

 Applications that are focused on a particular strategic direction of their organisation 
that requires more than one individual to participate on the same programme 

 Other areas that deemed relevant, which will be specific to individual applications. 

All applicants will be informed of the decisions from the selection committee, within 7 days 
of the closing date.  


